
 

 

Atlanta Streetcar Program 
Environmental Clearance 

An additional subject has been added to this 
Citywide Conversation.  During this meeting, 
Atlanta BeltLine, Inc. (ABI) will provide a 
presentation of the options evaluated for 
crossing DeKalb Avenue Southeast. 
 

ABI, on behalf of the City of Atlanta, is 
starting the environmental clearance process 
for another two miles of Atlanta Streetcar. 
Please join us to learn about this process. 
Also, over the past two years, ABI has been 
evaluating route options and future 
connections to MARTA along 16 miles of 
future corridors of the Atlanta Streetcar.  We 
will be providing an update on that process as 
well.  

 

DATE 

Tuesday,  
September 20, 2016 

TIME 

6:30-8:00pm 

LOCATION 

Central United 
Methodist Church 

ADDRESS 

501 Mitchell St. SW 
Atlanta, GA 30314 

TRAVEL INFO: 
 This location is 0.3 miles 

from Vine City station. 
 

 It is also accessible via 
MARTA bus #3.  See 
itsmarta.com for 
complete schedule. 
 

 Please consider biking or 
walking, if you are able. 
 

 Free parking is available 
on site. 
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